
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

      

 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matilda 

                  UPCOMING EVENTS 
3 April       Year 11 Parents’ Evening 4pm-6pm 
7 April        Parent Partnership Group meeting 6pm 
11 April      Last day of term 
28 April      Back to school after Easter Holidays 
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@GroveSchoolShropshire 
 

21st March 2025 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
It would be unfair for me not to dedicate this week’s newsletter solely to our fantastic school 

production of ‘Matilda’! The show was the first school production in over 12 years and acts as an 

incredible milestone on our journey to being a truly great school. Over several weeks and months, 

the cast and crew, supported by wonderful members of staff across Team Grove, have worked 

tirelessly to create the show. Over the run, the cast have performed to over 700 people, including 

parents, current and former students, members of our community and many of our local primary 

schools. It was incredible to see our community coming out in force to support Team Grove. Our 

students, your children, were amazing – comments around them being better than the West End 

are not underestimated. We know that the transformation of our culture has really helped us to 

produce such memorable nights. Thank you for supporting our journey – I am sure you will 

thoroughly enjoy looking through the photos below! 

Have a wonderful weekend (and to our cast and crew, have a really big rest!) 

                     Mr Mitchell Allsopp   
          Headteacher        

                                                        

NEWS              

Click:  Home - Grove School and Sixth Form 
(groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk) to view our latest news articles. 

Why not also follow us on Facebook @GroveSchoolShropshire for a wealth 
of content, from student, staff and school celebrations, to competitions. We 
encourage you to get interactive with our posts. 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, why not also follow 
@MarchesAcademyTrust. 

 

Thank you to all who came to support!  

https://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/
https://groveschoolmarketdrayton.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/GroveSchoolShropshire/
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